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INVITATION  FOR PROFESSIONAL SERVICE PROVIDERS TO REGISTER ON THE 
KZN DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS DATABASE FOR A PERIOD OF THREE YEARS. 

 
· The Department of Public Works invites all suitably qualified professional service providers to 

apply to register on their Departmental database. 

 

 
Closing Date     :  23 May 2024 
Time      :  11h00am 
Documents available from :  The Departmental website or from the tender offices at 191    
                                                                         Prince Alfred Street, Pietermaritzburg, E-tender Portal and 

the  Departmental website 
          

Enquiries relating to bid  
document  may be directed to : Ms A Sewmohan or Mrs Thato Radebe or Mr Lethu 

Khumalo  at 033 355 5455/5646 
 
 
Compulsory Clarification Meeting  

No  compulsory clarification meeting will be held.  
Bidders  need  to  submit all  queries  by the latest  on 9 May 2024 at  close  of  business to the  following 
e-mail address: scmenquiries@kznworks.gov.za 
Replies to any queries submitted will be collated and replied to by 13 May 2024 and noted on the 
Departmental  website under ‘Questions and Answers” 
 
 TENDERERS TO NOTE 
 
1.  Requirements for sealing, addressing, delivery, opening and assessment of the registration form are 

contained in the registration  document. 

2. All completed registration documents is to be submitted into the bid box at lower ground, 191 Prince 

Alfred Street, Pietermaritzburg 

3. Late submissions will not be accepted. 

4. Faxed or e-mailed quotations are not accepted. 

5. Respondents are informed that only those respondents who are compliant with mandatory and 

admission criteria as set out in the registration form will be considered. 

6. Services Providers to note that registration on to the database does not guarantee any award of a 

contract. 
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